
 

 

 

March 13, 2020 

Dear Saint Joseph School Community, 

As we enter this precarious time of precaution and uncertainty, please know that my thoughts and 
prayers are with all of you- our children, families, administration, and teachers. I, along with Fr. 
Francis, will be offering a daily Rosary for your health and protection. In addition, we will keep the 
main church unlocked for personal prayer throughout the day from 8:00am until 5:00pm. Our church 
is large enough for visitors to spread out throughout the day to implore our gracious God’s 
intervention in stopping this pandemic.  

Until further notice, Masses will be offered at their regularly scheduled time. At this point, we are 
being asked to limit attendance to 250 people per Mass.  

While we won’t be able to come together for Mass as a school community on March 19th, the 
Solemnity of Saint Joseph, I will offer the Mass that day for all of you.  

In the hope of Jesus Christ, 

 Fr. Jesse L. Bolger 

 
 
 


